

Union Road, Romford, RM7 0HG School contact number: 01708 932710 School email: info@concordiaacademy.co.uk

Thursday 23rd September 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

RE: Language Ambassadors

At Concordia Academy, we are proud to have a diverse, multi-cultural school community which includes a variety of languages.

We appreciate that many families speak different languages at home and may not be confident speaking English or have a full grasp of the language. As a result, we are looking to introduce 'language ambassadors'. These ambassadors would be parent volunteers that would be available to interpret for and support parents who do not speak English during school events and meetings.

Language ambassadors that speak one or more of the following languages would be really appreciated:

- Albanian
- Arabic
- Lithuanian
- Romanian
- Russian

If you are interested in becoming a language ambassador or have any questions, please contact the main school office.

Yours sincerely,

Concordia Academy



